

Broker Bulletin

Broker Circle is going biweekly

We've been listening to our broker partners and reflecting on how we can strengthen our communication—especially during times of change and growth.

Starting this month, we're increasing the frequency of our Broker Circle updates to biweekly because we understand how important it is for you to receive timely, relevant information that helps you support your customers and teams.

Broker Circle will continue to include updates as needed—whether that's operational changes, merger progress, sales initiatives, or other developments that may impact your business.

Along with the increased frequency, we've also refreshed the format to make each edition cleaner, easier to navigate, and more effective in presenting the information you need.

This evolution is part of our broader commitment to transparency and partnership. We want to make sure you feel connected to what's happening at Gore Mutual—and confident in what's ahead.

If you have questions or feedback, please reach out to your Business Development Manager. We're here to support you.

Thank you for being part of our journey.